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In accordance with the Texas Open Meetings Act (TX GOVT. CODE, Title 5-C, Chap. 551), 
Frost City Aldermen held a Budget Workshop/Called Business Meeting at 6:00 P.M, August 15, 
2022 at City Hall, 100 N. Garitty St.  Present: Mayor Scott Dowdle, Aldermen, Velma Ballew, 
Rudy Salinas, Rachel Cagle, Jimmy Bratcher. Others present Terry McGill, Absence Johnny 
Sutton 
 

1. A quorum was established and the meeting began at 6:00 P.M. 
2. Citizen’s Comments None. 
3. Following a Motion by Jimmy Bratcher and 2nd by Velma Ballew the council voted to  

appoint Gary Garner as the City Building Inspector. 
4. Discussion was had about the budget and several changes to be made. It was suggested to 

use the .4421/100 for the purposed rate so that changes could be possible 
5. Next workshop was scheduled for August 29th at 6:00 P.M. with the Public hearings on 

Sept 6th at 6:00 P.M. 
6. The Meeting was adjourn at 7:35 PM. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
___________________________               _________________________________  
    Mayor                                                     City Secretary 


